
SAN FRANCISCO BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT DISTRICT 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Board of Directors DATE: February 19, 2021 

FROM: Deputy General Manager 

SUBJECT: BART Board 2021 Workshop 

The annual BART Board Workshop will be held on February 25th and February 26th via Zoom 
videoconferencing (pursuant to Governor Newsom's Executive Order N-29-20 and the California 
Shelter-in-Place Mandate). 

The Workshop offers an opportunity for more extensive conversations among Board members and 
staff on priority topics for the calendar year. Based on Board feedback from past Workshops, we 
have reduced the number of agenda items to provide space for more in-depth discussions. 

The first day of the Workshop is focused on the economic conditions, commencing with a 
presentation by the Bay Area Council Economic Institute. BART staff will follow with 
presentations focusing on fiscal stability and funding advocacy. 

The second day will focus on the customer experience, with staff presentations on regional transit 
coordination and an overview of our homeless action plan. We will conclude the Workshop 
honoring our dedicated staff who elected to retire as part of the District Retirement Incentive 
Program. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (510) 464-6126. 

cc: Board Appointed Officers 
Executive Staff 


